
 

 

 

 
  
 
 

Jo Jingles 

We are looking forward to Jo Jingles starting 
these sessions with us in the nursery. 

Please complete the consent slip and return to 
the staff if you would like your child to take part 
in these music sessions.  

 

Rag Bag 

We will be sending home bag for clothes donations and recycling from the Rag bag. This is a charity 
which recycles old clothes and helps with fundraising for the nursery. 

Please look out for the plastic bag to fill with unwanted items and return to nursery for recycling. 

 

Photographs 

The deadline to return the proofs for photographs is Thursday 24th March. 

Please enclose payment and return to the Office. 

 

 

 Chicks and caterpillars 

In the snowdrops and Lilies rooms we are looking at life cycles with the children. We are providing a 
very hand on approach with the children by using real training experiences with Living eggs and living 
caterpillars. 

The eggs are hatched in the nursery and the children had the opportunity to see the chicks coming out 
of their shells, they have been a fascinating experience for the children. 

The snowdrops have the caterpillars which take slightly longer to turn into Butterflies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive Language at Home 

It has been drawn to my attention, that some 
children have been using adult orientated 
language whilst playing and this has had an 
impact on the other children who have been 
repeating certain words at home.  Please could 
we ask parents to be mindful when talking in 
front of children, as they listen and repeat all 
sorts of adult words. 
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Football Gary 

Football Gary’s new block of sessions are due to start and a new invoice will be sent out for your child. 

Please can you let the staff know if you would not like you child to take part in these sessions on a 
Thursday Pm session. 

The sessions are for 30 mins and a block of 8 sessions this time will cost £8.00 

New Staff 

We are pleased to welcome to our team the following new Staff 

Nicole McKenna who has join our Poppies team 

Nicolle Walker who will be joining our Daisies team 

Christina McDougall who will be joining Snowdrops team. 

Chelsea who has been covering with the Snowdrops has been working with the Local Authority and has 
now secured a job with their supply list. 

Staff Training 

This month we see 11 of our staff updating their Paediatric first aid training and Nurture Training. 

The staff will also be having in-house training for Child at the centre 2 document and self-evaluation for 
moving the nursery forward. 

Pink Funding forms deadline 

If you would like your child to access the funding from the local authority funding and use their hours at 
The Barnehage, please complete the form and return with proofs of ID, Utility bill and the Child’s birth 
certificate 

Please return to Nursery by Thursday 24th March 2016 

 

Holiday Club Activities 

Activities the children have chosen to do for our Easter holiday club are: 

Heads of Ayr farm Park 

Lollipop land 

Cinema 

Chatlerault Country Park 

Places still available to book £26.25 per day 


